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Mr. John T. Butler, Esq. 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Julio Beach, Florida 33408-0420 \ \- -Q?j 

STAFF'S DATA REQUEST NO. 3 

Re: Ten-Year Site Plan - Data Request Regarding Planned Solar Power Plants 

Dear Mr. Butler: 

By this letter, the Commission staff requests that Florida Power and Light Company 
provide responses to the following data requests. 

1. The 201 1 Ten-Year Site Plan shows that, beginning in 2016, the firm capacity purchases from 
the UPS and SJRPP will no longer be available. 

a. Please describe or explain what plans, if any, FPL is making or has in place to either 
extend these contracts or to replace these purchases. 

b. If this firm capacity cannot be renewed or replaced, what are FPL's plans for the 
excess transmission capacity that will become available as a result? 

2. In its 2011 Ten-Year Site Plan, FPL's Schedule 5 on page 91 shows that after a decline 
through 2014, the fuel requirements for steam generation increase for the remainder of the 
planning horizon. Please identify the steam units whose outputs will increase resulting in 
increased fuel requirements. 

3. The 201 1 Ten-Year Site Plan describes the need for additional natural gas supply and 
additional gas transportation capacity. However, no discussion is provided regarding FPL's 
plans to meet this need. Please explain or describe the steps being taken and the options b e i q  
considered in order to ensure an adequate supply of natural gas will be available when t& 11 id" 
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modernized units at Cape Canaveral and hviera Beach become operational. r *, 
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Please file the original and five copies of the requested information by Friday, May 6, 
20 11, with Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak 
Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida, 32399-0850. Please feel free to call me at (850) 413-6191 if 
you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Charles W. Murphy 
Senior Attorney 
Office of the General Counsel 

CWMIgdr 

cc: Kenneth A. Hoffman, VP - Regulatory Relations, FPL 
Division of Regulatory Analysis (Traci Matthews) 
Office of Commission Clerk 


